September 14, 2023

Dear Link Parents and Guardians:

Please plan to join us at our annual "Meet the Teacher" evenings which will be held on the following dates:

Grades K-2 Wednesday, September 20th at 6:30 p.m. Grades 3-5 Tuesday, September 26th at 6:30 p.m.

The evening is planned to start in the cafeteria where I will greet all parents beginning promptly at 6:30 p.m. At this time, I will introduce the staff and will also share some information regarding procedures and programs here at Link.

We will be continuing the format begun last year which was extremely well received by families. All classroom teachers will give their presentation twice (they will be exactly the same). The first presentation will begin at 6:45 p.m. and will end at 7:10 p.m. The second presentation (a repeat of the first) will run from 7:15 p.m. to 7:40 p.m. This will allow parents with children in more than one grade to attend presentations for both classes.

Please note that these meetings are planned for **parents only**, and do not include children. These evenings provide you with an overview of the curricular work for the year and are not the time nor the place to discuss specific questions or concerns about your child. We have parent/teacher conferences scheduled in November, or you can email your teacher at any time. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

I look forward to seeing you at our "Meet the Teacher" evenings!

Sincerely, Mary Bish, Principal